
Are the health needs in your 
community being met?
Join Presbyterian and The New Mexico Commission for Deaf and Hard of Hearing for the 
2023 Community Needs Assessment Learning Session. 

Help us identify health needs in your community. We will use the information you share to 
guide Presbyterian’s work for the next three years.

2023 Community Needs Assessment Learning Session Dates 

July 22, 2023, 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
Presbyterian Hospital, Savage Auditorium,  
1100 Central Ave. SE, Albuquerque, NM 87106

September 23, 2023, 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
Presbyterian Rust Medical Center, Large Community Room,  
2400 Unser Blvd. SE, Rio Rancho, NM 87124

Register by July 9 (for the July 22 session) or September 10 (for the September 23 session) at  
https://pres.support/CNAsession, or use the QR code above.

The Community Needs Assessment Learning Session will be interpreted in American Sign 
Language (ASL) and will provide Communication Access Realtime Translation (CART) services. For 
more information, please email Presbyterian Community Health at healthequitytraining@phs.org.  

Your feedback matters! 

In partnership with


